
HB2510 puts a reasonable burden of responsibility on gun owners to safely store their weapons and report if their firearms are 
stolen. This measure will prevent unintentional use of firearms and will save lives, in particular the lives of children.  This measure 
does not impact our Constitutional right to bear arms.  I strongly support HB2510.


